
                                                                                                                 July 07, 2015 

 

Supervisor Dennis Mahus called the special meeting of the North Dansville Town Board 

to order at 6:00pm.  Roll was taken and found Councilperson Horr, Schwenzer, Leven 

present. Councilpersons Conklin was absent.  Highway Superintendent MacWhorter was 

also in attendance.   

 

Guest: NONE   

 

Supervisor Mahus informed the board that, as per the legal notice placed in the Genesee 

Country Express, the purpose of this meeting is to allow Laura Landers from 

FreedMaxick (the company that performed the audit of the Town’s books for the year 

2014) to make a presentation to the board regarding the 2014 audit  report. Ms. Landers 

went over the audit report section by section and gave board members an opportunity to 

ask question on each section.  

 

Mahus thanked Ms. Landers for taking time to meet with the board and for all of her 

assistance. 

  

A motion by Councilperson Schwenzer and a second by Councilperson Leven to adjourn. 

All in favor MOTION CARRIED. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Timothy R Wolfanger 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector 

   

 

 


